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From: Jeremiah Walsh <jjwalsh1278@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 8:10 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Bridging the Digital Divide

To who may it concern: 

I just  read the article "Bridging the Digital Divide " in the  "Rural Missouri " magazine from my electric 
cooperative.  It stated to comment to you if without access to broadband.  I live about 15 miles south of 
Harrisonville,  mo ,  about 14 miles north of Achie, mo and 14 miles from Freeman,  mo. We truly live in the 
digital divide. Even though in the towns they get the access to broadband we barely get cell service.  We have 
tried the dish but for several reasons it wasn't working.  We have since switched our cell to Verizon.  We can 
get some signal with them. But it to as several problems.  The internet connection    isn't fast enough and even if 
it was there is not enough data to be able to watch any kind of video.    So this us why I am commenting to you. 
Thank you for your time and help. 

Sincerely,  
Mr. And Mrs. Jeremiah  Walsh 


